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Rottneros appoints Monica Pasanen as new CFO

Rottneros has appointed Monica Pasanen as new CFO of the Group. She succeeds Krister
Lindgren, who has been interim CFO since 2013.

Monica Pasanen most recently comes from Stora Enso, where she is responsible for Supply
Chain within the business unit Consumer Board. She has more than 20 years of experience in
various management positions in both the financial and the sales & marketing area of Stora Enso
and Bulleh Shah Packaging (Pvt) Ltd Pakistan. She will take office no later than 1 February 2017.
Krister Lindgren will continue as CFO until then.

It is very gratifying that Monica Pasanen has accepted the post as CFO of Rottneros. She is a
strong leader with an extensive experience in international forestry products. With her background
in both finance and sales & marketing Monica will become a key figure in developing Rottneros
within the framework of our growth strategy. Simultaneously, | would like to thank Krister Lindgren
for the important work he has done for Rottneros since he took office in 2013, says Lennart
Eberleh president and CEO of Rottneros.

For further information, please contact:
Lennart Eberleh, President and CEO Rottneros AB (publ), +46 270-622 65

This information is information that Rottneros AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the
EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency
of the contact person set out above, at 12.00 CET on 19 October 2016.

Rottneros is an independent producer of market pulp. The Group comprises the parent company Rottneros AB, listed on
NASDAQ Stockholm, and its subsidiaries Rottneros Bruk AB and Vallviks Bruk AB with operations involving the production
and sale of market pulp. The Group also includes the wood procurement company Rottneros Baltic SIA in Latvia. The
Group has just over 260 employees and had a turnover of approximately SEK 1.8 billion in the 2015 financial year.




